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11 December 2024
Dear Sandra,

Global Government Forum’s Innovation

While we haven't formally met I know from both our former Minister, Alex Burghart from his
engagement how incredible some of your work has been in the e-residency and digital
development space. I was sad to have to miss the Tallinn Digital Summit (TDS) fantastically
hosted by yourself. I know you have a great amount to offer to the innovation and digital
community and as such I’d like to invite you to an event in early 2025.

The UK government works with the Global Government Forum (GGF) every year to host a
highly prominent event for international digital leaders. CIOs and CDOs from around the
world will be coming together to build relationships and help shape the future of digital
government.

We would love to have the honour of welcoming you to London for this conference on 25-26
March. We also have a VIP reception on 24 March and would be more than happy to
facilitate wider bilateral discussions you might wish to have while in London.

The GGF would specifically like to ask you to speak on a panel titled: “From Innovation labs
to incubator units: greetings space for experimentation in government.”

Please do confirm to us and Anne.Simonsen@globalgovernmentforum.com if you would like
to attend.

Yours Sincerely,

mailto:Anne.Simonsen@globalgovernmentforum.com

